Coaching Report
Over the last year we have continued to grow and connect the regional coaching community via the WhatsApp group which has provided helpful support on resources (coaches, sports facilities) guidance on the new BTF coaching qualifications, answering questions and highlighting central BTF support. 
There have been 2 coaching webinars in the year - the most recent one in collaboration with West Midlands region, which has increased audience numbers and accessed extra experience for the panel. 
There continue to be gaps in coaching support for clubs in specific areas - eg juniors, coaching diversity- and this is the focus of regional coaching support.

